From: Neola Larsen

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB 2015
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 6:23:50 PM

I guess | was mistaken - | thought we lived in a democracy where you promote the interests of
the people. When the bill for drivers cards for illegal aliens came before the voters we told
you two to one "NO". When did you decide you know what is best for Oregonians?

While | am totally opposed to HB 2015 you have an option, and | believe a duty, to refer the
bill back to the voters. We have clearly shown our opposition to driver cards to people
illegally in our country. We deserve that our voice and vote be heard. Refer HB 2015 back to

the voters if you must.
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